10 April, 2011

Professor Zhang Xian’en, Director-General, Department of Basic
Research of the Ministry of Science and Technology, visited our
University on April 7-9, 2011, and delivered a seminar on National
Strategic Basic Research (“973” Programme).

In the seminar, Professor Zhang talked about recent development of China's
strategic basic research and how basic research in conducted to meet the
needs of China. He focused on policies an application procedures of the "973"
programme.



